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Notification of major shareholding 
Nilfisk Holding A/S has yesterday, August 11, 2023, received two notifications from UBS Group AG with 
reference to Sections 38 and 39 of the Danish Securities Trading Act. 

UBS Group AG has informed Nilfisk that it increased its holding of total voting rights attached to shares 
and financial instruments in Nilfisk Holding A/S to above the 5% threshold on April 20, 2023.  

UBS Group AG has further informed Nilfisk that it decreased its holding of total voting rights attached to 
shares and financial instruments in Nilfisk Holding A/S to below the 5% threshold on July 14, 2023.  

The two notifications have previously been sent by UBS Group AG to Nilfisk Holding A/S, but neither 
notification has been received by Nilfisk Holding A/S. 

 

For further information, please contact: 

Investor Relations: Elisabeth Toftmann Klintholm +45 2555 6337 

Corporate Communications: Nynne Jespersen Lee +45 4231 0007 

 

 

Nilfisk Holding A/S 

Kornmarksvej 1  
DK-2605 Brøndby 
Denmark 

T: +45 43 23 81 00 
www.nilfisk.com 
CVR: 38998870 


	Notification of major shareholding

